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	PRESS RELEASE


NATO Days – results of CTIA inspections 
(Ostrava, September 22, 2016) NATO Days in Ostrava are a traditional parade of army machinery with international significance. As in the last year, inspections of the appropriate CTIA inspectorate were carried out not only because a record number of visitors was expected, but also various stands were prepared to meet the needs of visitors concerning refreshment as well as purchase of various products. “Results of the inspection action were very positive. Flaws, detected only in cases of two of ten inspected vendors, prove that monitoring of such events contributes to the quality of sale of refreshments and other product at this mass event,” said Boris Stabryn, the Director of the CTIA Inspectorate based in Ostrava. 

The aim of this year’s NATO Days was to inspect whether vendors breach generally binding legal regulations within offer and sale of products as well as provision of services. NATO Days aren’t just a show with an attractive programme, but also an important platform for the presentation of safety issues and a significant social event where representatives of the private sphere meet the representatives of the state administration as well as political, business, scientific, cultural, and social life. 
In this respect it is necessary for the management of the NATO Days to know that all the related trade and services work well. Therefore it is gratifying that the results of monitoring and subsequent inspection activities of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority proved that in the past two years the level of sale of goods and provision of services significantly improved at the international event. Within 10 inspections of selected entities, mostly refreshment stands, flaws were detected only at two sellers – one of them overcharged the inspection purchase and the other weighed a product together with a plate. Incorrect billing resulted in an on-the-spot fine amounting to CZK 1,000. The other case will be subject to administrative proceedings. 
Media contact: Ing. Boris Stabryn, Director of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority Inspectorate of the Moravia-Silesian and Olomouc Regions, e-mail: bstabryn@coi.cz
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